St. Mary’s RC Primary School and Polbeth Nursery

Parent Council Meeting

	Venue: St. Mary’s Primary School 
	Date: Monday 5th Febuary 2018

	Present: Lauren Fairley,  Mrs Kelloch, Helen Corrigan, Marissa Lyndsay, Susan Lavery, Cat Curran, Michelle  Brown, Mrs Branning. 


	Apologies : Maria Gaffney, Sara Lavery, Alana Sneddon


	Start Time: 19:00





	Finish Time Proposed:  
Finish Time Actual:     

	 Items Discussed:
Patrhona has decided to step down as secretary, the Parent Council would like to thank Patrhona for all her time and effort. We are currently looking for someone to take on the role of secretary. Please have a think and if you feel you can take on the secretary role then please contact Lauren. Hopefully we can appoint someone at the next meeting
· Minutes/Matters arising from previous meeting
School Fayre 

Total raised altogether after expenses was £2010.
Next year we are planning to send out our letters for donation as early as possible so we get more prizes, this year’s wheel of fortune prizes were a lot less than previous years.
It was agreed we would make the bottle tombola and the chocolate tombola a lot bigger as these seem to be the most popular. 

Santa will be moved into the bigger hall, possibly near the stage and we are going to purchase baby gifts for him to give out too. 

· Head teacher report/school improvement activity
World book day is on the 1st of march and the children will be invited to dress up as their favourite book character. Donations of 50p.

The fences on the school have been painted the school blue colour.

There is now a story chair and 15 small chairs for outdoor reading and these will be located around the back of the school.

5 Panel boards have been purchased for the school and nursery, these will replace the smart boards and won’t need a projector to run. 

A metal container has been purchased to house the outdoor equipment, this will be located by the chip shop. 

The school show will take place on the 6th and 7th of June, there will be day and night performances. The school will hold xfactor style auditions.

Alicia Mulgraive has recently started at the school she is a Family Practitioner and is in the school for the children and parents benefit. Alicia has a coffee morning on a Friday morning where parents can come along for a chit-chat, there are toys available for younger siblings too. Alicia can help with things such as benefits you may be able to receive and help with driving lessons.

The school website is currently under development, and is almost ready to be launched, all the schools in West Lothian will have the same website and the school blog and twitter will be linked to it. 

· Bunny Bingo 

It was agreed that the bunny bingo will go ahead after the Easter Holidays on the 13th of April 7 – 9pm. The school will put together a poster and some tickets so we can be selling these asap. A letter will go out to all pupils advertising the event and asking for some donations of chocolate eggs, bottles or small goodies. 
It will be a BYOB night but we will provide some tea coffee and biscuits. 

We currently have the tickets from last year and will have 7 games and a stand up bingo game at the beginning. 

Date for next meeting will be Monday 5th March at 19:00
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